Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 12:58 PM

To: 'floridaleague@earthlink.net'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Solar Choice in the Sunshine State is KEY

Good Morning, Deirdre Macnab

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn
Commission Deputy Clerk I
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

----Original Message-----

From: floridaleague@everyactioncustom.com <floridaleague@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 5:21 PM
To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Solar Choice in the Sunshine State is KEY

Dear Florida PSC Clerk,

As the former president of the Florida League of Women Voters, we strongly support SOLAR in Florida and people's CHOICE.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Deirdre Macnab
Winter Park, FL 32789
floridaleague@earthlink.net